CHULABHORN
ROYAL ACADEMY

Chulabhorn Graduate Institute
Chulabhorn Graduate Institute Announcement
on Guidelines for the Prevention and Control of the Spread of COVID-19

No. 15

With reference to the Chulabhorn Graduate Institute Announcement on Guidelines for
the Prevention and Control of the Spread of COVID-19 No. 14, dated 3 May 2021, which

extended the period of work-from-home arrangement for the personnel to 16 May 2021, it is

evident that the pandemic has relentlessly continued, resulting in a high number of new daily
infected cases and deaths for the whole country. Therefore, with a view to reducing contacts

and risks of infection at the workplace, the Institute deems it appropriate to issue an additional
announcement on the guidelines for the prevention and control of the spread of COVID-19, as

follows:

1. Extending the period of work-from-home arrangement for the personnel to 31 May

2021, the personnel being required to prepare a weekly report on assignments for submission
to their superior.

2.Cooperation is solicited from all members of the personnel in abstaining from leaving

their residence if there is no necessity to do so, and avoiding risk areas and any crowded place,
because exposure to such areas or places risks being infected with the disease.

The announcement comes into effect on the date of issuance onwards, and further
announcement will be made in case of any change in the current situation.

Issued on 14 May 2021

(Associate Professor Dr. Piniti Ratananukul)
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